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gIVING CAMPAIGN 2021 RESULTS!




January 2, 2022

Class participation by grade

We surpassed our goal! 
with a total of $76,122

raised as of Dec. 31, 2021!
Thank you to everyone

for contributing!

Friday, January 7th--Class 6 and 8 will
have pizza delivered to them for lunch
for their 100% participation with our
2021 Annual Giving  campaign. 



Ms. Kat Power  
 Class 4/5 teacher

Ms. Power recently moved to
Anchorage from Eastern
Washington. She has been moving
full speed since mid-December
preparing for this semester. She is
passionate about engaging children
in an atmosphere that is
stimulating, sparks creativity, and
challenges them to dream big. 

Ms. Power is eager to work with
children in an environment that is
nurturing, creative, and respectful.
Her motivation in working at the
Anchorage Waldorf School is to
work in an environment that
fosters children's development
emotionally, physically, and
spiritually. She believes “that
education is more than just what is
taught to the mind; it is important
that we teach to the whole being”.
She is looking forward to the role of
our Grade 4/5 teacher and the
opportunity to further her own
education and grow as an
educator.

January birthdays
to come in the
next Waldorf

Weekly!



2022 CALENARS FOR SALE

THERE ARE STILL 20 WALDORF
CALENDARS FOR SALE AT THE

FRONT DESK FOR $20.00. MADE
BY SUNBRIDGE INSTITUTE 




Lost & Found
Clothing

 Remember to
label your child's
gear. 
Check downstairs
for missing items.
If unclaimed after
several weeks, we
will move gear to
"borrow and use"
section.  
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Our COVID operations team has met over the break
and assessed our community risk factors in light of
current coronavirus community spread. Of greatest
concern to us is the continued health of our children
and faculty and with low substitute numbers we need
to be more conservative than some. With this in mind
we are maintaining mask wearing within indoor settings
with the exclusion of children having lunch indoors at
this time. We will reassess in mid January and aim to
move slowly towards a family choice model. Thank you
to those who share their input and for alkl of your
patience as we move forward adapting.

HEALTH &
COVID UPDATE




